
I live in a rural area 10 mi south of Sweet Home ; prior to redistricting we were very well represented 
and had good access to our lawmakers; presently we are included with the city of Eugene ; the 
representatives from this urban liberal area are really not in tune with my problems !please return to 
our previous district boundaries ! 
Thank you George Dern  
541 409 3967 
georgedern2@gmail.com 
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